ANNOUNCEMENT

Dear FBLA Arizona members,
We need your help! This year at each regional
conference, we will be partnering with the
Alzheimer's Association!

Want to know how you can participate and help spread awareness? Take a walk with us.

We will be honoring those living with Alzheimer's, their caregivers, and those we've lost. Donations are appreciated and will be donated to the Alzheimer's Association!

THANK YOU, FBLA ARIZONA

P.S Bring your tennis shoes.

No one should fight Alzheimer's alone.

With your help, no one will. Alzheimer's Association

